
Crane, Nancy T 734 
From: Farahedvat@aol.com 
Sent: Monday, August 19,2002 9:42 AM 
To: 
Subject: 

Crane, Nancy T 
Keep our vitamins on shelves & reachable! 

02-022N 
02-022N.435 

Dear FDA: 


I am writing to you to request to stop medicalization of dietary supplements.
Let people have access to them. Do not stop people's freedom of using them. 
By medicalizing the vitamins & supplements, you are just making the drug
companies richer and harder for people to cure themselves. As you have seen 
for many years drugs did not cure people, but rather helped with faster death 
of many people. Let people have another chance of living & surviving. 

Thank You 
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